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4 November 2022 

 

 

Via email 

 

Mrs V Waples 

Clerk to Lindsey Parish Council 

37 Queenscliffe Road 

IPSWICH 

IP2 9AS 

 

 

Dear Mrs Waples 
 

I should like to take this opportunity to bring your Parish Council up to date on the work of 
SARS and, to this end, I am attaching the latest report for the perusal of yourself and your 

Councillors.   
 

As the accompanying report will illustrate, our charity continues to attend medical 
emergencies on a voluntary basis all around Suffolk and its boundaries.   We rely entirely 

on voluntary donations to support our work, and we would like to make an appeal to the 
Council for a donation to help with our running costs over the next 12 months. 
 

 

Our latest independently verified accounts have now been posted on the Charity 

Commission website where they can be downloaded, but we can send a hard copy on 
request. 
 

 

You can also visit our website www.sars999.org.uk to gain a greater insight into Suffolk 

Accident Rescue Service and why we need your support.   
 

 

We hope that your Parish Council can help us maintain our life-saving service around 
Suffolk.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 

Sue Groom 
Volunteer Fundraiser 

http://www.sars999.org.uk/

